



TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members

FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager

SUBJECT: Bee Branch Creek Restoration Project, Utility Occupancy License for the

Installation of Sanitary Sewer & Fiber Conduit

(CIP #7221654)

DATE: June 29, 2015

City Engineer Gus Psihoyos recommends City Council approval of the execution of a Utility Occupancy License Agreement with Dakota, Minnesota & Eastern Railroad Corporation, a corporation doing business as Canadian Pacific, in order to proceed with the construction of the proposed sanitary sewer and fiber optic conduit under the railroad tracks at 506 Garfield Avenue as part of the Bee Branch Creek Restoration project.

I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council approval.

Michael C. Van Milligen

MCVM:jh Attachment

cc: Barry Lindahl, City Attorney

Cindy Steinhauser, Assistant City Manager Teri Goodmann, Assistant City Manager

Gus Psihoyos, City Engineer